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Hi I’m Jennifer Herrera and I am for this bill because I am a childcare provider and I 

am going to college for early childhood education  and working everyday in my 

daycare as a sole provider. It is taxing and sometimes overwhelming. It would be nice 

to have funds to get some help so I can study or work on college exams. I think this 

will help all of us who are going to school for early childhood education. It is a 

requirement for the state to have a bachelors degree to advance from home daycare 

to a facility. And as a requirement for college you need 300 hours of being in a 

classroom and my daycare only counts for less than half of the hours. How am I 

supposed to do that when I take care of 8+ children everyday? So this bill would help 

immensely! 

Jennifer Herrera 

RF535982 


